
Great Basin Unified Air Pollution Control District 
Request for Bids 

  
 
The GBUAPCD is soliciting bids from qualified suppliers for the provision and 
delivery of fifty-five thousand (55,000) certified weed free straw bales. Interested 
parties should visit 
http://gbuapcd.org/Information/GreatBasinStrawBaleBidPacketFINAL20150127.pdf  for 
more information or call (760) 872-8211.  Bid materials are due in hardcopy to the 
GBUAPCD, Attn: Grace Holder, Geologist, 157 Short Street, Bishop California, 
93514, by 4 PM on Wednesday, February 11, 2015. 
 
 
Publish: Notices 
 

Inyo Register  January 27 and 31, 2015 & February 4 and 7, 2015 
 

  


